

St. CUTHBERT'S Catholic Primary School (NC)



Headteacher: Mrs S Hobbs

Gumbleberrys Close, Off Cotterills Lane, Stechford, Birmingham B8 2PS
Telephone: 0121 675 2205 Fax: 0121 675 2141 Email: enquiry@stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk
www.stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parents

With only two weeks left and so many events to pack in and notices to give out, I felt that I should write to you all so you do not miss anything.

I would first of all like to commend our children on their behaviour in the last few weeks. The weather has been hot and at times uncomfortable; however our children have been incredibly sensible and remained cool, calm and collected – they have been brilliant. Can I ask that you remain vigilant with putting sun cream on in the mornings and providing hats for your children to wear outside if you feel it is appropriate.

Next week will be the final week for any after school clubs or boosters that may still be running – these present wonderful opportunities for our children but do require commitment – I commend the children who have shown that commitment over the past academic year – I'm certain they have reaped the rewards.

Also, within the school day there will be no more swimming lessons or brass lessons for the remainder of this term. However, I need to inform you that there will be a Brass Concert for years 4, 5 & 6 on Wednesday 19th July at 2.15pm. All parents of participating children are welcome to attend. Needless to say, that the children will need to bring in their brass instruments on this occasion.

Recently class photos were taken in school and I must remind you all that Monday 10th July is the deadline for any orders. If you miss this deadline and wish to order a photo, you can do so but at an increased price.

Sisters Maureen and Maura and their Associate Group will be holding their Annual Garden Party in the Church gardens on Sunday 16 July from 11.30am – 2pm. Fun, games, raffles and disco music for all the family at the start of the summer break! This year's proceeds will go to four different Charities. Put the date in your family diary. Any donations of Bottles, new/unused gifts, good toys will be gratefully received. Just mark them 'MERCY' and leave them at the school for collection.











St. CUTHBERT'S Catholic Primary School (NC)



Headteacher: Mrs S Hobbs

Gumbleberrys Close, Off Cotterills Lane, Stechford, Birmingham B8 2PS
Telephone: 0121 675 2205 Fax: 0121 675 2141 Email: enquiry@stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk
www.stcuthbt.bham.sch.uk

An overview of remaining events is as follows:

10.07.17—Nursery Afternoon intake Sports Day—2pm

11.07.17—KS1 Sports Day—1.30pm

12.07.17—KS2 Sports Day—1.30pm

13.07.17—Nursery Morning intake Sports Day—10.30a.m

14.07.17—Y6 Last Mass

18.07.17— Y6 Leavers Play for Parents at 2pm

20.07.17— Y6 Leavers Assembly at 9.10a.m. (Parents welcome).

Have a great weekend.

Yours Faithfully

K. Kelly Deputy Head Teacher







